
Dear Senate Committee, 

I like to support Victorian DLP Senator John Madigan's proposed bill which
would remove Medicare funding for sex selection abortions. 

I was surprised that our Medicare law has a clause in sanctioning sex
selection abortions using tax payer's money. I thank him for highlighting this
terrible law that need amendment. 

As representatives Australian people I encourage you to exercise wisdom to
use the tax money wisely where it is needed to save or protect lives not for
someone selfishly treat unborn babies like fashion/commodity.

Yours sincerely 

Jennifer Brenner




